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Editor’s Note: 
Happy New Year! Welcome to our first Newsletter of 

2020. Last year sure did fly by and I hope you’re as ex-

cited for 2020 as we are. I first want to thank everyone 

who participated in the Annual ECF Golf tournament 

last Fall.  Please check out the photos of each of the 

golfers that attended.  Secondly, I would like to bring to 

your attention for 2020 is our ECF Sponsorship Levels. 

Sponsoring your local ECF Chapter is not only a great 

way to show your support for the ECF, but also, this 

yearly Sponsorship includes all of the Central Chapter 

events throughout the year, as well as some extra 

perks. For those of you who are already attending all of 

our events throughout the year, you’ll notice that this 

offer will actually save you some money as well! You 

can find more information about this in the flyer, direct-

ly below.  Lastly, please check out the our save the date 

flyers for some upcoming events.  We are very excited 

to announce our second annual ECF Central Chapter 

Bowling Tournament!! This event will be held  Tuesday 

March, 31st at the AMF Sky Lanes in Orlando. For those 

of you who attended last year, you know how much fun 

this event was and we’re expecting an even better time 

this year!   Also,  mark your calendars, May 14th, we 

will have the ECF Central Chapter Cook-Out located at 

the Pines at Windermere.  Thanks for taking the time to 

look through our newsletter.  We are looking forward 

to seeing you all at our next event. 
 

Chris Fatkin 

ECF CF Chapter, Board Member 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

Florida Electrical Apprenticeship & Training (F.E.A.T.) News 
 

 What is going on at FEAT, Florida Electrical Apprenticeship & Training, Inc.?  

FEAT registration was held this past November 10th and 11th for the Winter-
Spring 2020 Semester.  During this registration period FEAT had 143 new students 
register and 22 past students returned to re-register.  This brings the student 
count to 801 students scheduled to take classes this semester.  FEAT Training Di-
rector Steve Pirolli said, we are now running 39 electrical apprenticeship classes 
for this Winter-Spring semester and will most likely have 40 electrical apprentice-
ship classes by the Fall semester starting in August 2020.  FEAT now has 40 certi-
fied electrical instructors on board but will need 9 more electrical instructors over 
the next three year period.  FEAT wants to also thank all of the electrical industry 
partners who support electrical education. Stay tuned… 

 

 

Steve Pirolli 

Program Director/Instructor 

Who Are We? 

The Electrical Council of Florida 

Central Chapter 

PO Box 568052  

Orlando, Florida 32856 

On the web: www.ecf-fl.org/central 

E-mail: ecfcentralchapter@gmail.com  

Join Today : Application located on last page of Newsletter 

ECF is a non-profit trade association, owned entirely by its members. 

ECF’s primary purpose is to strengthen and unify all segments of  

Florida’s Electrical Industry. ECF was started in 1961 by a core 

group of 22 individuals with a goal of unifying the highly fragmented 

industry. ECF is education, information, but most importantly, 

ECF is people. People who want to learn more, do a better job, 

and take pride in their craft. 

http://www.ecf-fl.org/central
mailto:ecfcentralchapter@gmail.com


 

 

 



 

 



 

 

THE ROGER SCROGGINS APPRENTICESHIP INCENTIVE INITIATIVE 

The electrical apprenticeship training program here in Central Florida continues to be the premier apprenticeship pro-

gram of all the trades within the construction industry. However, to have an apprenticeship program you must first 

have apprentices. The best resource we have for these apprentices is right here in our public school systems. Today we 

are not just competing within our industry but also with other industries for people as they make their career choices 

and plan their futures. To compete with the other industries and to encourage students to select the construction in-

dustry as their careers of choice, a few founding fathers of the Electrical Council of Florida/CF Chapter felt a need to 

offer other incentives. Roger Scroggins, David Beasley and Gary Tubbs created the apprenticeship incentive initiative to 

help in the recruitment of pre-apprentices into the Academy of Construction Technologies (ACT) and to provide incen-

tives for adults to continue their education and to complete the Florida Electrical Apprenticeship Training (FEAT) pro-

gram. To commemorate the life-long dedication Roger Scroggins gave to the electrical industry, the initiative is proudly 

named the “Roger Scroggins Apprenticeship Incentive Initiative”. 

Congratulations to this years recipients ! 

 

 

Pictured (Left to Right) ECF Treasurer, Steve Pirolli, Eliud Mendez, and 
Mitchell Engstroms for the ACT-ECF Apprenticeship Initiative award. 



 

 



 

 

  

The ECF Central Board of Directors supported the 2019 Thanksgiving Basket 
Brigade of Central Florida.  The Thanksgiving Basket Brigade donates and De-
livers decorated re-useable laundry baskets filled with food for a Thanksgiving 
Feast.  These baskets are distributed locally to families in need during the holi-
day season.  We were extremely pleased to present 6 more large baskets filled 
with all of the traditional Thanksgiving menu items.  A huge thank you goes 
out to the Board and to Nanct Merced of ACT for decorating and putting the 
baskets together. The looked amazing but more importantly provided several 
families with a meal for the holidays. 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

ECF Fall Golf Scramble  
at Orange Tree Golf Club 

This years tournament was held at the recently renovated 

Orange Tree Golf Club in Dr. Phillips for the fourth year, 

and they did a fantastic job as always. We really lucked out 

and couldn’t have asked for better weather this year. We 

had a great turnout and it was evident that everyone was 

really having a great day on the course. Thank you to all of 

the Sponsors and Golfers for the support!  

Congratulations to this years Tourna-

ment Winners 

 1st place winning team – Dennis Gailfoil, 

Kevin Fowler, Tom Cordell, Dennis Jones 

 2nd place team – Matt West, Corey Gibbs, 

Billy Dorton, Matt Reid 

 Closest to the pin - Matt West 



 

 

 

A Special Thanks to this years         

Sponsors 

United Electrical Sales, Graybar Electric, 

Lighting Partners, Moore Electric,  Ferran Ser-

vices and Contracting, RAMS RPG, ACT, 

F.E.A.T., Mayer Electric, GCM, Bright Future 

Electric, Burndy, Tri-City Electric, Western 

Florida Lighting,  Brady Corporation, Metra 

Associates, Coresential, World Electric, Gex-

pro, Ripple Associates, SESCO, Square D, RAB, 

ABB Inc., Electri-Flex, IR Tec, OUC, Leviton, 

Legrand, and Anixter.  



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

  Advertisement    

  Half Page 

  Quarter Page 

Business Card 

  Central Chapter Newsletter 

Cost per year for a quarterly 

 published Newsletter 

Business Card  $35.00 

Quarter page  $65.00 

Half page  $100.00

  

For one publication 

One Full page  $100.00 

Advertisement is at the discretion 

of the ECF Central Chapter Board 



 

 

 


